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The Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia presents its compliments to the Hellenic
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and has the honour to inform the esteemed Ministry
that “ the King Salman Award for Disability Research” and “the Sixth
International Conference on Disability and Rehabilitation” will be held during
the period 25™ -27" January, 2022 under the patronage of the Custodian of the
Two Holy Mosques King Salman Bin Abdulaziz .

The Embassy would like to inform that the organizing committee seeks scientists
and experts to participate in various scientific activities. A file containing the
invitation and the brochure for the conference is attached.

iThe Embassy kindly requests the Ministry of Foreign Affairs to inform the
frelevant authorities, officials, scientists, experts, researchers and academics
who have distinguished scientific contributions in the field of disability and its
impact on applied and research practices.

It is to be noted that the organizing committee will cover the travel and
accommodation costs for those whose academic participation is accepted.

For more information, you can browse the website www.lscdr.org.sa. For
inquiries, specialists can communicate via e-mail: icdr@kscdr.org.sa. You can
also contact the Embassy in this regard.

The Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Hellenic Ministry of Foreign Affairs the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Athens, April 9, 2021
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
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